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Federal Programs Monitoring Visit 

The state department of education will bring a Title I-A team, Title II-A team, Title III team, and 

Title I-C team to review our programs this week. Principals, teachers, paraprofessionals, parents, 

students, and district staff will be interviewed during the two day process. The teams will also 

conduct classroom observations and file checks during their time in the buildings. We will 

receive a final report on Wednesday with any recommendations and/or findings.  

 

 

January 15 Professional Development Day 

We are working in conjunction with the Marsing School District to provide a professional 

development day full of engaging learning opportunities. The day will begin with a two-hour 

presentation by Molly Fuentealba on the WIDA standards for ELL students. Breakout sessions 

conducted by our in-house experts will follow. Some of the topics include: Google classroom, 

Eureka math, fixed vs. growth mindset, AVID strategies, Love & Logic, inquiry learning, 

Dewsly, web page design, student personality types & learning styles, blended learning, sensory 

integration, and managing sensory behaviors. We appreciate the willingness of our staff to share 

their best practices with others and are excited for a day of learning from each other.  

 

 

 


